

**From:** [LORA BAKER](#)  
**To:** [daisy@columbusnc.com](mailto:daisy@columbusnc.com)  
**Subject:** Re: Materials for New Town Council Agenda Item (for Aug. 17)  
**Date:** Thursday, September 14, 2023 1:39:37 PM

---

Daisy,

I wanted to check in on two things:

1. Is our board meeting tonight or next week?
2. Do you have what you need to translate the criminal ordinances from our last special meeting into signed and published ordinances?

Thanks,  
Lora Baker  
Feagan & Baker

---

**From:** daisy@columbusnc.com <daisy@columbusnc.com>  
**Sent:** Monday, August 14, 2023 11:05 AM  
**To:** LORA BAKER <lbaker@feaganlawfirm.com>  
**Subject:** FW: Materials for New Town Council Agenda Item (for Aug. 17)

Good morning,

Just wanted to send this to you. I believe tim will add this to the agenda on Thursday but wanted to make sure you had this before that day. Thank you

---

**From:** Phillips, Mark <mphilips2@ft.newyorklife.com>  
**Sent:** Friday, August 11, 2023 4:38 PM  
**To:** daisy@columbusnc.com  
**Subject:** Fw: Materials for New Town Council Agenda Item (for Aug. 17)

---

**From:** Sev Bennett <[sev\\_bennett2001@yahoo.com](mailto:sev_bennett2001@yahoo.com)>  
**Sent:** Thursday, August 10, 2023 6:28 PM  
**To:** [daisy@columbusnc.com](mailto:daisy@columbusnc.com) <[daisy@columbusnc.com](mailto:daisy@columbusnc.com)>  
**Cc:** [rpkennedy@windstream.net](mailto:rpkennedy@windstream.net) <[rpkennedy@windstream.net](mailto:rpkennedy@windstream.net)>; [brentj.columbus@gmail.com](mailto:brentj.columbus@gmail.com) <[brentj.columbus@gmail.com](mailto:brentj.columbus@gmail.com)>; Phillips, Mark <[mphilips2@ft.newyorklife.com](mailto:mphilips2@ft.newyorklife.com)>; [cool1760@gmail.com](mailto:cool1760@gmail.com) <[cool1760@gmail.com](mailto:cool1760@gmail.com)>; [hallclan1@gmail.com](mailto:hallclan1@gmail.com) <[hallclan1@gmail.com](mailto:hallclan1@gmail.com)>  
**Subject:** Materials for New Town Council Agenda Item (for Aug. 17)

Daisy-

Please find attached two PDFs: one a petition for road annexation, and the other the supporting

documentation/images.

Mr. Barth is aware of this matter; we met with him on April 13, 2023 and raised it with him. He said he would talk to Lora Baker about it and get back to us. We have attempted to follow-up with him numerous times May through late June, but have not been able to get any sort of update or direction as to bringing it before the Town Council. We additionally reached out to Lora Baker, but also have not heard back. We want to put this before the Town Council now (Aug. 17 meeting), to engage with them, so that the details of an acceptable solution can be finalized in a timely manner.

Please confirm receipt, so that I know the two attachments came through.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,  
Sev Bennett